
Omar,  Bluey  And  Rahsaan
Patterson Protest The MOBOS
Omar, Bluey and Rahsaan Patterson Protest The Music Of Black
Origins Awards for not having a category for soul.

Stevie Wonder On Tour

*Stevie Wonder has decided to add another leg to his first
tour in 12 years, stretching the trek deep into the fall,
reports Live Daily.

Dates will continue Oct. 25 in Montreal following the first
handful of shows scheduled in the eastern US, including a two-
night stand in Atlantic City. For now, the tour is scheduled
to end Nov. 17 at New York City’s Madison Square Garden.
Details are listed below. read more

Keyshia  Cole’s  “Just  Like
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You” 2nd Best-selling CD in
America

Santa Monica, CA Oct 04, 2007 R&B sensation Keyshia Cole’s
sophomore CD, Just Like You (Imani/Geffen Records) is the 2nd
best-selling CD in the nation debuting at #2 on the “Billboard
200” chart and is the #1 R&B CD in the country on Billboard’s
“Top R&B/Hip- Hop Albums” chart selling close to 300 thousand
copies in its first week of release. The CD is executive
produced by Keyshia Cole, her manager Manny Halley, and Geffen
Chairman Ron Fair.

Keyshia beats out other 1st week-sellers: Jill Scott, Melissa
Etheridge and the Foo Fighters. This makes for the best sales
week of Keyshia Cole’s career following her 2005 debut album
The Way It Is which sold over 1.5 million copies.
Just Like You includes her #1 single “Let It Go” produced by
Missy  Elliot  and  featuring  Missy  and  Lil’  Kim.  Keyshia
recently shot the video for her second single “Shoulda Let You
Go,” introducing Amina, her new artist on Imani Entertainment,
the label she co-owns with her manager Manny Halley which is
distributed by Geffen Records.

Just Like You has received rave reviews in the press. Here is
what some outlets have to say:

“Keyshia Cole seems to have her [stuff] together. [Just Like
You] is a work of engaging pop-wise R&B.” -Rolling Stone

“Call Ms. Cole a triple threat. Her voice has the flexible
range  of  pop,  the  muscular  punch  of  soul,  and  the  hard
character of Hip-Hop.” – New York Daily News

“Between signing a record deal at 21, and this, her second CD,
the rugged-but righteous soprano, whose silken voice never
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lost its feel for the real, conquers the R&B/Hip-Hop world.” –
Philadelphia Inquirer

“With a voice like raw honey, R&B singer Keyshia Cole taps the
pain of her past to script songs that are beautiful, honest
and unflinching.” – Essence

Season 2 of her highly-watched reality series on BET, “The Way
It  Is”  (which  Cole  and  Halley  executive  produced)  begins
airing on October 30th. She will also make her movie debut in
the upcoming MTV film “How She Moves” due to be released in
2008.

Keyshia, who is currently on the cover of the October issue of
Essence magazine, headlined her own 20-city House of Blues
tour in the summer, and she performed the National Anthem at
the kickoff of the 2007 NFL season as the Super Bowl champion
Indianapolis Colts hosted the New Orleans Saints on September
6th.

The Oakland native established herself as a fan and critic
favorite with one of the biggest hits of 2005, “I Should Have
Cheated,” followed by one of the most played songs of 2006,
“Love”- both from The Way It Is. Keyshia earned the Vibe Next
Award and a 2007 ASCAP Award for R&B/Hip-Hop Song for “Love.”
She also received numerous nominations at the BET Awards, Soul
Train Music Awards, American Music Awards, NAACP Image Awards,
and  Teen  Choice  Awards.  She  recently  made  history  as  she
became the first female ever to land three consecutive number
one chart positions on the 14-year-old Nielsen BDS- based
urban chart: “Let It Go,” and hits from her first CD, “I
Should Have Cheated,” and “Love.”



Otis  Redding  Documentary
Coming In October

*A new documentary on the life of Otis Redding will have its world premiere in

Hollywood next month.

â€œDreams To Remember: The Legacy Of Otis Reddingâ€� features
a wealth of performances filmed throughout America and Europe,
beginning with Otis singing one of his earliest hits, â€œPain
In  My  Heart,â€�  and  progressing  through  the  artistâ€™s
Stax/Volt career.

read more
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